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Sunday
October 5,2025

“Wheels at Wood” is a charity event to raise funds to support Archbishop Wood's award-
winning "RoboVikings" Robotics Team, who were semi-finalists in 2020 and finalists in 2023
at the FIRST World Championships. It takes tens-of-thousands of dollars annually to keep the
team going, and the students are holding this show to offset much of those costs. Please
consider coming!

We will have live entertainment offering a variety of music styles. The show will also include
demos of the robotics team’s robots, a beer wall raffle and gift basket raffles, along with great
food, hot and cold beverages and tempting treats. It’s one of the most exciting and entertaining

shows of the year!

**The first 100 vehicles registered will receive dash plaques**
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Time: Show cars may arrive as early as 11:00 am

Show opens to the public at 12:00 noon and closes 4pm
Where: Archbishop Wood High School, 655 York Road, Warminster, PA
Cars: $20 per vehicle prior to Sept 2/ $25 after that date (charitable donation)

Information: wheelsatwood@archwood.org More info at: robovikings.com

Registration: Via Mail —see other side




